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As a school we know things have been tough and continue to be tough for many of
our families. As many of you will know, our children's mental wellbeing has always
been important to us at Brook Infant School and Nursery and this year is no different,
in fact it continues to be our priority.

Due to the challenging times we find ourselves in, BBC Children in Need are also
making children's mental wellbeing their focus and although their fundraising is
happening in many ways, this Friday (13th November 2020) is their big 'Appeal Show'
night beginning at 19:00.

As a school, we have often tried to support this charity, and this year is no different.
However, we recognise how tight money is for many families and so we are simply
suggesting that the children can come to school on Friday wearing their home clothes,
or Pudsey spots, if they so choose. They can do this for free, however, if people would
like to donate, we will have collection containers outside the classrooms at the
beginning of the day. If you can, please give to this cause, but also do not feel
obliged.

We simply ask that you make sure that the outfit your child chooses is warm enough
and also the footwear is sensible and safe, such as trainers or boots.

Thank you as always for your ongoing support.




